
Grapevine Committee is preparing for next event. “Heard It Through The 

Grapevine Story Hour” will be held on zoom on June 24th from seven to 

eight at night. We are excited to provide information on Grapevine and 

La Vina along with the reading of two humorous Grapevine articles 

during the story hour. We are also making AA’s aware of the Grapevine  

(aagrapevine.org) and La Vina’s (alavina.org) websites and that from 

May 26th to June 10th they can login to both for free. This is in 

celebration of Founder’s Day.  New GVR’s are continuing to come to our 

monthly meeting. We are looking forward to presenting Grapevine and 

La Vina as twelve step tools to help the still suffering Alcoholic. 
 

                                                      Respectively submitted,  

                                                       Taffy J, Chairman Grapevine   

                                                                             Committee 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                
 

 



                                                        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                

 

 

 


